Best Practices for Promoting Academic Honesty in Online Exams

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Andrew Daire** <apdaire@vcu.edu> Date: Tue, Apr 14, 2020 at 2:26 PM

Subject: Best Practices for Promoting Academic Honesty in Online Exams

To: Andrew Daire <apdaire@vcu.edu>

Dear Faculty,

This resource was shared at today's Council of Deans regarding academic honesty. Please review.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nvXPBojlRPDuoI2igSoYFZQmMlyssRphn7WV3Uf7Ue8/edit

I hope everyone is doing well.

Warmest, Andrew

--

Andrew P. Daire, Ph.D.
Dean, School of Education
Virginia Commonwealth University
1015 W. Main Street, P.O. Box 842020
Oliver Hall, Room 2090
Richmond, VA 23284-2020